
         
 

 
 

Challenge, Creativity, Compassion: Create a pure heart in me – Psalm 51:10 
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17th June 2025 

 

Dear parents/guardians,  

 
Whole School visit to Colchester Zoo on Friday 11th July 2025 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged a full school visit to Colchester Zoo on Friday 
11th July 2025.  During our visit, the KS1 children will have the opportunity to attend a Habitat 
workshop and the KS2 children will be exploring Art. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag and a water bottle. If you would 
like the school to provide a packed lunch, please advise the office by 4th July 2025.  The children 
will need to carry their bags so please only pack what is necessary.  
 
Children must be wearing full school uniform for the trip and must have comfortable shoes, as there 
is a fair amount of walking throughout the day. Weather dependant we also ask that children bring a 
sun hat and have had sun cream applied before school.  We will leave school promptly at 9.00am 
and we will return in time for the end of the school day.  
 
The PTFA have very kindly donated the cost of coach travel and without their support, this trip 
would not be able to take place, so a massive thank you to them.  
 
There is a contribution for this visit of £8.25 to cover entrance and workshop fees.  If you have 
previously told us that your child holds a Gold Pass for the zoo, please send a copy of the gold 
pass.  Please note that your child’s Gold Pass must be brought on the day, otherwise a full 
charge will be applicable.  Payment is to be made under the trips section on Arbor.   
 
Please DO NOT send your child with any spending money, as we will not be visiting the gift shop.  
 
We do not require any volunteers for this visit on this occasion.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs S Goulding 

Headteacher 
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